
 

 

Dear Parents and Children,  

 

We hope that you all had a lovely 

half-term break and were able to 

rest and relax! 

 

How lovely it has been to see the 

children return to school this 

week—no-one allowed the persis-

tent rain to dampen our spirits! 

However, the rain has meant that 

our cross country event today had 

to be cancelled, hopefully this will 

be re-scheduled soon. 

 

It was wonderful to see so many 

parents on-screen for our infor-

mation meeting about the Prevent 

strategy—you will have seen the 

slides have been sent out today for 

your information. 

  

Today has been a fun day here in 

school—we have had a “no pen” 

day. This is a day where we rely on 

other methods of learning and de-

veloping skills—there have been 

some very creative ideas for les-
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This week in school... 

Certificates: 

Writing: 
Hawthorn—Isla W 

Poplar—Alice 

Sycamore– Erin 

Chestnut—Aoife 

Presentation: 
Oak—Amber 

Ash-James 

Beech-Amelia 

Rowan-Johnny 

Elm-Aimee 

Birch-Madeleine 

Hazel-Zelda 

Cherry-Karshiyan 

Hawthorn-Ellis 

Poplar-Cameron 

Sycamore –Parth 

Chestnut-Riley 

General: 

Willow—Austin 

Maple-Arlo 

Oak –Safia 

Ash-Lyra 

Rowan –Eva 

Beech-Anastazja 

Birch—Freya 

Elm—Lyra 

Hazel—Zac 

Cherry—Sebastian 

Values and Virtues: 
Oak—Paul 

Ash– Alexa 

Rowan-Olivia 

Beech-Grace 

Elm-Sarah 

Birch-Eleanor 

Hazel-Stanley 

Cherry-Giselle 

Hawthorn-Niamh 

Poplar-Lewis 

Sycamore-Olivia 

Chestnut-Olivia  

Attendance: 
Cherry—98% 

Behaviour: 
Cherry Class 

Coming  up   

nex t  week :   

• Year 2 trip to 

Windsor Castle 

• NHS Assembly for 

Yrs 5 & 6 

• Parent information 

meeting 

sons happening in all the class-

rooms and we are very much 

looking forward to seeing the 

results! 

Next week we will be hosting 

another information meeting 

for parents about how to pro-

tect your children from inap-

propriate content online. This 

will be in person, in the 

school hall, on Wednesday 

28th February. 

We are continuing to support 

the Talamo research group 

with their studies, the chil-

dren who have taken part 

have been fantastic ambassa-

dors for the school. Thank 

you so much for your support 

with this. If your child is se-

lected to take part you will 

receive an “opt-out” form via 

parentmail so please keep an 

eye out for this.  

Wishing you all a happy week-

end. 

 Kind regards, 

Mrs Kelly and Mrs Hall 

H ouse  Po in ts  
N o  h o u s e p o i n t s  c o l -

l e c t e d  t h i s  w e e k .  

Second Sunday of Lent 

Mark 9: 2-10 

Today we hear a voice from the clouds say-
ing “This is my Son, the Beloved. Listen to 
him.” How do we listen to Jesus in our lives? 
And how do we respond to what we hear 
about Jesus?  
God of life, help us to listen to your Son Je-
sus and to live our lives as he asks us, mak-
ing a real change to ourselves and the lives 
of all we meet. Amen.  
Please take time to share the gospel with 
your children 
 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 

This week Winnie was thrilled to award 
stickers and certificates to: 
Samuel—Willow 
Sebastian—Ash 
Elyse—Sycamore 
Allegra– Elm 
 
Well done everyone from Winnie! 

Mission Together 
All classes have their col-

lection boxes now so we 

would be very grateful if 

you could send donations 

in from Monday, please. 

Thank you to those who 

have done so already. 



 
Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead.co.uk   

 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Lisa Kelly 

Deputy 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Ruth Hall 

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

Mrs Hall (Lead) 

Mrs. Kelly (Deputy) 

Mrs. Walsh(Deputy) 

Mrs McWilliams 

(Deputy) 

Mrs Tucker (Deputy) 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

  

 

FOSP News 
 

Mothering Sunday Day Children's Gift Shop - 7th & 8th March 
The Mothering Sunday children's shop will be on Thursday and Friday mornings during 
school time to allow the children to come and choose a wrapped present for their loved 
one for £2.50. 
 
FOSP Committee: 
As a registered charity we need 3 positions to be filled to function: Chair, Secretary and 
Treasurer. At the end of this academic year, our two co-treasurers and co-vice chairs will 
be stepping down, so we are seeking people to join our committee to help create fun 
memories for the children and raise money for FOSP projects!  
We will need a Treasurer (or two) and would welcome anyone who would like to join us. 
Our two co-treasurers would provide a handover in the last term to enable a smooth hand-
over. For more information, please get in touch with Alice, Cara or Becca, or 
email fosp.stpeters@gmail.com 

 

Congratulations! 
A huge well done to Eva Baccelliere & Imogen Cunningham who did 

their ballet exam together at the start of the half term and both 

achieved Distinctions! 

Fantastic result and achievement girls!  

 

 

 

Lent is the period of six weeks (40 days not including Sundays) leading up to East-

er, the most important festival in the Christian calendar. It starts on Ash 

Wednesday. The last week of Lent is called Holy Week. It began on Wednesday 

14th February and ends on Saturday 30th March. Lent is an old English word 

meaning 'lengthen'. Lent is observed in spring, when the days begin to get longer.  

What is the story of Lent? 

Jesus went into the desert to fast and pray before beginning his work for God. 

Jesus was tempted several times by Satan, but was able to resist. Lent allows 

Christians to remember Jesus's fasting in the desert. It is a time of giving things up 

and a test of self-discipline. There are many foods that some Christians do not 

eat in Lent, such as meat and fish, fats, eggs, and milky foods. Some Christians just 

give up something they really enjoy, such as cakes or chocolate. 
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26.02.24 Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle  

28/02/24 How to protect your child from online images—information meeting for parents  

1/03/24 NHS Assembly for Year 5 and 6  

07.03.24 World Book day—details to follow  

7/3/24 Mother’s Day Sale—am NEW 

8/3/24 Mother’s Day Sale—am NEW 

8/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow  

Week beg 

11/03/24 
Year 5 Mission Week—details to follow  

14/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby tournament—details to follow  

18/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening –details to follow  

20/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening—details to follow  

20/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Netball tournament—details to follow  

22/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow  

22/03/24 Spring term Reading Challenge ends  

28.03.24 School finishes for Easter Holidays at 1pm  

15.04.24 All children return to school  

8/05/24 Photographer in school  

Week beg 

13/05/24 
Year 5 Residential trip—details to follow  

Week beg 

13/05/24 
KS2 SATs week  

13/05 

&14/05/24 
Year 3 Feet First training—details to follow  

Week beg 

20/05/24 
Year 6 Bikeability Group 1—details to follow  

21/05/24 Choir at Primary Music festival—details to follow  

24/05/24 May Procession  

 Monday 27th –Friday 31st May—Half Term Holiday  

12/06/24 Reception visit to Gatton Park—details to follow  

14.06.24 INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

16/06-

19/06/24 
Year 6 residential trip—details to follow  

Week beg 

17/06/24 
Reception Mission week—details to follow  

4/07/24 District Sports event—details to follow  

6/7/24 FOSP Summer Showcase—details to follow  

23.07.24 School finishes for Summer Holidays at 1pm  

   

   

   

   

   

   

Dates for your diary 


